

Please reply to:

Mike Jackson

Membership of the Motor Cycle Industry's Executive Club is restricted to invited Senior Executives of the Motor Cycle Manufacturing and Importing Industry including components and accessories.

Starley House, Eaton Road, Coventry, CV12FH Telephone Number 0203 27427 Telex 31590

To: All current Members.

The Spring Run.....21st-23rd April 1989

It is entirely the writer's fault that this Newsletter arrives so tardily - bare minutes, in fact, before the Autumn Club Run takes place at Kington in Herefordshire.

Peter Sheen's Spring Run, based upon the Long Mynd Hotel at Church Stretton, Shropshire, passed off most successfully with just 2 minor glitches — one that affected the speedsters, in our midst, whilst the other little hiccup affected that case hardened bunch of late night imbibers — perenially in our midst! Club Members fancying themselves as boozers and racers might well, temporarily, have been less than at peace with the world on that Saturday night, but folk with dispositions of this type are an extraordinarily resistant clan..... one wishes there was time and more space on this page today to reveal all of the goings on that were observed over the Church Stretton Run; suffice to say it was a superb weekend!

A Newsletter proper will follow, almost immediately after Simon Goodman's Hereford bash, this next weekend, and it will contain a comprehensive Report on both the Spring and Autumn Runs.

In closing let me say that, on behalf of your President, your Chairman and your Committee, it will be a pleasure to welcome once more so many kindred spirits to the Burton Hotel on Friday evening next.

Gentlemen, Start your Engines!!

Your Cub Reporter!